
DulwicK Common

17th January 1906.

Dear Mrs Warren

Thank you for your letter. Please note that Sir Henry

Campbell Bannerman is in favour of Womens Suffrage as much' as

Mr Balfour so that I am afraid your solution of the question 

can hardly be the correct one.

What I am anxious to know is wiiether the National 

Ulnion is supporting the opposition to the present Government

because if it is I can have nothing more to do with it
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Yours faithfully.

Believe me to remain

1

Mrs Warren,

Galluna, West Cliff Road,

Bournemouth.


